
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9-2:30

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                              Joachim Dau 

Worship in Song                                                                      Ensemble 

Community Prayer

Scripture Reading           Revelation 21:1-22:5              Daniel Willms

Message                      “The End of the Beginning”          John Tiessen

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

September 1, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00 am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday September 8 at 10 am
Worship Service
Red Brick Kids Kick-Off!

In Two Weeks
Sunday September 15 at 10 am
Worship Service with 
the Shaw Gospel Choir
Red Brick Kids

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Ladies Breakfast
Ladies Breakfast on Thursday September 5th at 9 a.m. at
the Husky Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies are
welcome! For info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).

Shaw Festival Gospel Choir at NUMC
On Sunday September 15, NUMC will welcome the Shaw
Festival Gospel Choir, led by Jeremiah Sparks!
Please join us for this uplifting morning of worship. 

MCC Soap Thank you!
The soap we collected here for MCC has been delivered to
the MCC Thrift Shop in St. Catharines. MCC Thrift will send it
on to Kitchener for packaging in relief kits, or as part of a bulk
shipment to places where it is most needed. Let's remember
to be grateful for clean hands. Thank you for sharing.

NEW Fall Service Time Trial 
On Sunday September 8th, we will NOT be returning to
our 10:45 am start time. Instead, we will continue with the
10:00 am start time through until Thanksgiving. The
Church Board welcomes your feedback as we consider
permanently changing our worship service to 10:00 am.
There will be a membership vote before Thanksgiving.

Upcoming Prayer Time Meeting
On Tuesday September 3 from 6-7 pm please join us in the
youth room for prayer time.  All are welcome!

AED/CPR Training at Niagara UM
On Monday September 16, from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm, Heart
Niagara will be holding an AED/CPR Certification training
session in the gym. If you would like to become certified or
re-certified please contact Julie in the church office by email
or phone: office@redbrickchurch.ca or 905-468-3313.

MCC School Kits, Thank you!
Thanks to all who so generously donated supplies and
money to NUMC’s School Kit Challenge for MCC. We were
able to assemble about 75 complete school bags. These will
be added to the bags assembled at Dorothea & Rudy’s place
& then brought to MCC in Kitchener. Any other school
supplies you may have can be passed on to Dorothea Enns.

Welcome Back Red Brick Kids!
On September 8th, registration for RBK begins at 9:45 am
at the Welcome Centre. After the children’s moment in
the service, the children will go into the gym for a craft,
snack, and songs. Pick up will be at the gym entrance at
11:00 AM. Looking forward to seeing all your beautiful
faces! :)



Within the Community...
Radiant Care Spiritual Care Workshop
On Tuesday October 29, 2024 join us virtually or in person
at Tabor Manor for our annual Spiritual care Workshop.
This year, our focus will be on the question, “How Much
Longer, Lord?” Finding meaning, purpose, and hope in the
third stage of life. Our guest speaker is Jane Kuepfer,
Schlegel Specialist in Spirituality and Aging at Conrad
Grebel University College.
 
Costs for the workshop are $30 for virtual attendees and
$50 for in person (includes lunch). For more information
please contact Michael Dyck at
905-468-4391 ex.3232 or miked@radiantcare.net

MCC Ontario Annual General Meeting
Monday, Sept. 23, 2024, at 7 p.m.
“Grounded in the church”, our Annual General Meeting
(AGM) is an opportunity for us to be accountable,
transparent and responsive to you. We invite you to join in
celebrating the impact you've made of sharing God's love
and compassion in the lives of so many in Ontario and
around the world. Delegates from constituent
congregations are invited and authorized to vote. The
meeting will take place over Zoom. For more information,
go to mcc.org/Ontario-AGM.

You’re Invited to a MEDA Fundraiser Event!
On Thursday September 12, 2024 at 6:00pm, at 18 Firelane 2A
Niagara-on-the-Lake. Hosted by Rudy and Dorothea Enns. 
Join us for an evening of refreshments, music and connection
with the MEDA community. Please see the poster in the foyer
for more details.

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp has extended their Executive
Director application deadline into Fall 2024. The ideal
candidate is an excellent communicator with strong
financial management and people skills. Those interested
can view the job description at slmc.ca. Please send your
resume and cover letter to boardchair@slmc.ca.
 
SLMC Fall Retreats – Registration is open for Fall Retreats
at Silver Lake Mennonite Camp, including Men’s Retreat
(Sept. 13-15), Bruce Trail Hikes, and Work Weekend (Nov. 1-3).
Register at slmc.ca/retreats.

Grow Hope Niagara Summer Report
There is an update from Grow Hope Niagara posted on the
bulletin board in the foyer. It outlines the progress of the
wheat crop at Bethesda and Tintern. Please take a look for
more details.

Days for Girls 
We are excited to welcome Days for Girls back to NUMC to
kick-off their 2024/2025 season! Sessions begin on Thursday
October 10, 2024 at Niagara UM Church from 1-3pm and 
7-9pm. All are welcome to join!

https://slmc.ca/2024/07/17/hiring-executive-director/
mailto:boardchair@slmc.ca
https://slmc.ca/retreats/retreats/

